Harrietsfield Elementary School
Info for Families: November 25-29

Important Dates:

November 29
Report Cards go
home

December 6
Hanukkah
Presentations

December 7
Holiday Jingle &
Mingle (Home &
School Event)
10am-12pm

December 10
Book Fair

December 17
Art Show

We are in Mi'’kma'ki, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Mi'lkmaw people. This
territory is covered by the treaties of peace and friendship. We acknowledge that people of
African descent have been in Nova Scotia for over 400 years .

Holiday Food Support Registration
Chebucto Connections is partnering with St. Paul's Food Bank and the Chebucto Family

Centre this year to expand their reach. Registration is now open until November 30th. This
can be done on-line or they can email info@chebuctoconnections.ca - Reqistration Link:
https./forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=20DAaZGg2ECMYfQtS9Zf1794f0

Zvr49DixfBXZbg4cJUMUpDODZIVIVOTIBOTKEYNTBVTIVGSU9NMC4u&route=shorturl

Square Roots
On Nov 23rd and Dec 7th Chebucto Connections will be selling local produce at $1 per

pound here at Chebucto Connections. 9-1pm each day and is open for anyone to come
shop. For more information email: bethany@chebuctoconnections.ca or call
002-818-6104

Spryfield Holiday Supports
Please see the attachment regarding some holiday supports that will be available in the

Spryfield community.

Parent-Teacher Interviews

Parent-teacher meetings will be on December 4th in the evening (5-7pm) and in the
afternoon (12-2) on December s5th. Information regarding signing up for an
appointment time will be sent home soon.

School Clothing
We are excited to share that we will be offering school clothing once again this year! We

are now working with Golden Silkscreening to provide this for our school family. Order
forms were sent home on Thursday with all students. To pay for orders, you can send in
cash or a cheque made out to Harrietsfield Elementary School with the order form.
Please remember only one item per order form. If you need additional forms, an
electronic copy was sent on Thursday or you can request an extra one from Ms,
Reinhardt. In order to have orders ready for Christmas, all orders are due into the office
by December 6th. Once orders are delivered to the school, we will send them home with
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students. If you would like for your order to be a surprise, please let Ms. Reinhardt know.

Home & School Jingle and Mingle
Get into the holiday spirit with our Home and School Jingle & Mingle event on Saturday,

December 7th from 10am-12pm! This festive gathering will feature seasonal music,
games, crafts, and light refreshments. It's the perfect opportunity to connect with other
families and enjoy some holiday cheer. Mark your calendars - we can't wait to see you
there! Tickets will be available to purchase in advance using School Cash or at the door.

Book Fair

Our annual Book Fair is just around the corner! It's a fantastic opportunity for students to
take home a free book, while supporting our school library. The fair will be held at school
and will feature a variety of books for all ages, from picture books to chapter books.
Students will also have the opportunity to purchase small items such as pencils, erasers,
small toys, and more! If you have any books at home that youd like to donate to the
book swap, please send them into the office, no later than December 4th.




